
 

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF HB3427 

 

Please include these comments in the official record for HB3427: 

 

Please support the proposal of the Joint Committee on Student Success.  We, as the 

public demand it.  We feel that we are at a critical time for our schools and that our 

elected representatives need to step up and find a solution that puts public education on 

firm financial footing. 

   

Thank you for standing up for our children!!! 

 

Joanne Gornick 
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Portland, OR  97230 
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